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TO:         Political Economy Mailing List
FROM:   Alberto Alesina
DATE:    February 8, 2019
RE:         Call for Papers, Summer Institute 2019

I am organizing the NBER's Political Economy Summer Institute Workshop and would like to invite you to submit a paper for presentation consideration.  The workshop is scheduled to be held on July 15 and 16 in Cambridge, MA.

If you have a paper that you would like to present, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019:    http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19POL.

The format of the submission page is different again this year.  Your submission will default to this workshop but you will have the option to submit to others on the second page of the form.

Please pass this call for papers on to recent junior faculty in your department who might be interested.

Unfortunately, space is limited at the Summer Institute and it will not be possible to invite everyone who receives this call for papers.  Invited participants will receive logistical information by the end of May.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
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